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Date: August 9, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent for District Services 
 
Re:   Door & Hardware Package Purchase  
 

I would like to discuss the purchase of doors and hardware at the next 
Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, August 14, 2023. I am 
recommending this purchase from Wally Kosorski Co. LLC, in the amount of 
$811,971, which includes contingency and fees. 

This project will be funded via the 2021 Bond and will replace the locking 
hardware and doors specified in several buildings. It will also allow for the 
addition of doors at Niji-Iro Elementary. The work is planned for this coming fall 
and winter.  

Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  
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